## Alan B. Shepard Elementary School

everychild.onevoice.®

ALAN B.
SHEPARD
ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL
PTA

Beth De Nardo- President
Kristen Lepore- Vice President, Membership
Lisa Boyd- Vice President, Fundraising
Brianne Falconer- Treasurer
Christine Romer- Recording Secretary
Jessica Nugent- Corresponding Secretary



Become a PTA Member



Join our Facebook PTA page



Follow us on Instagram 2023- 2024 School Year

Dear Families,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome each of you and your families to Alan B. Shepard Elementary School. Our PTA is part of the national Parent/Teacher Association that strives to enhance children's educational experiences. Please enroll or renew your membership (\$8.00) for 2023-2024 and help us achieve our membership goal! You may volunteer with the PTA as much or as little as you can! There is no obligation.

Our PTA meetings are at 7:00 pm. at Alan B. Shepard school (Door 24). We may meet virtually in the cold months! Stay tuned!

- September 13, 2023
- October 11, 2023
- November 15, 2023
- No meeting in December or January
- February 7, 2024
- March 6, 2024
- April 10, 2024
- May 8, 2024
- No June meeting

We are including our PTA and school calendar. Please note; these dates are subject to change and other special events may be added. We look forward to a fantastic school year!

**New this year-** The PTA has decided to go DIGITAL for our sign ups and payments. Minimal processing fees will apply as we are using Cheddar up to capture payments.

Sincerely,

Alan B. Shepard PTA Board

alanbshepardpta@gmail.com